
 

  Prayer Letter 

SUMMER 2021 
   

 

“Dear friends, since God so loved us, we also ought to love one another.” 

 1 John 4 v 11 
 

 

Praise: 

• That the top floor of the Gateway Centre is now complete and the team can have a bit 

of a reprieve from building works. Give thanks too for the safe arrival of a little girl to 

our Gateway Deputy Manager now on maternity leave and for Laura her replacement 

settling well into her new role. 

• That our new Antifreeze Manager, Laurel has made a great start to the role amidst the 

disruption of building works to install client shower and laundry facilities. Give thanks 

too for Jonathon, who is set to join the team as their new intern in the next few 

weeks. 

• That the Schools Team can enjoy some rest and recuperation after their incredibly 

demanding school year and for them as they work in Summer Schools supporting 

students transitioning from junior to secondary school in September. 

• That Wendy is beginning to feel a bit more back to normal after her lengthy ‘long- 

Covid’ ill effects and that Paul seems well. 

 
 
 

Prayer: 

• For a speedy planning process for the Gateway building extension submitted several 

weeks ago. Pray too for those clients who continue to struggle with complex and 

difficult home circumstances.  

• Please pray for the Antifreeze team’s current staff vacancies - for a Deputy Manager 

and a Hygiene/Tenancy Support Worker. Remember Steve (our previous manager) as 

he and his family settle into life in Belfast. 

• For the Schools Team still looking to recruit a new team member to coincide with, or 

soon after the start of the Autumn term and a new intern. Please pray as the team 

regroup after some leave and finalise plans for the new academic year. 

• Please do play for us as we plan a variety of events for next year to truly honour and 

thank God for his provision over 25 amazing years. 

 


